
For further assistance, call the Garrett Wade Technical Department at 800 221 2942, or email us at  
mail@garrettwade.com 
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To Customers of the One Hand Tire Gauge and the Long Reach Tire Gauge 
From GarrettWade Customer Service 
 
Thank you for your purchase of the Tire Gauge. This delicate tool can sometimes be jostled during shipment, 
causing the needle to “jump” to the wrong side of the Start Post.  
 
If this has occurred to your gauge, try this easy fix: 
 

1. Peel back the rubber covering (Long Reach only) 

2. The glass is held in place by the holding ring, which is pressed on the gauge (not threaded), and in most 
cases can be easily removed by hand. (You may need to lightly tap the ring off with a punch). 

3. Once the ring is removed, the glass will come right off. Be careful not to drop it! 

4. With a knife point or similar tool, gently lift the needle to the correct side of the post. 

5. Reverse steps 1-3 to replace the glass, ring and rubber covering. 
 
If you encounter difficulty, please call the GarrettWade Technical Dept. at 800-221-2942 to speak to a Product 
Specialist.  
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